
Great Things are Happening in
the Cartwright District!

We are pleased to announce that we have
successfully passed the ADE Administrative

Review with no findings. This accomplishment
reflects the hard work, dedication, and

commitment of our schools and staff. We
extend our sincere appreciation to the food

service teams and staff at Estrella Middle
School and Atkinson Middle School for their

diligence throughout the audit process. A
special thank you goes to the teachers and
principals at Tarver Elementary and Long

Elementary as well as the food service staff for
their exceptional efforts and unwavering
support. Your commitment to excellence

continues to make a positive impact on our
scholars and community. Thank you for all

that you do!

SFE YTD Surplus Earned
for District: 

$657,665

Brian Stradling
Resident District
Manager

Breakfast: 125,613
Lunch: 170,691
New Menu Items:
Rojo Pozole w/ diced
chicken and tortilla strips,
Cheesy beef walking taco
Participation Increase: 3.5%

January 2025



Community Garden  
WE ARE PLANTING TODAY, SO THE SPRING SEASON CAN BLOOM TOMORROW.



ADMIN MEETING BREAKFAST

CATERING



Roving Chef

DAVIDSON ELEMENTARY



DAVIDSON ELEMENTARY

Food Truck
Events

STARLIGHT PARK PREPATORY

BORMAN ELEMENTARY



Walking Taco
Tuesday



Farmer’s Market
Tasting

ATKINSON & CARTWRIGHT ELEMENTARY



"ONE TEAM, UNA FAMILIA!"

DISTRICT OFFICE PHONE NUMBER: (623) 691-4040
WAREHOUSE HOURS: 6:00 A.M.–2:30 P.M.

OFFICE HOURS: 7:00 A.M.–3:30 P.M.

IN THE FOOD SERVICE
DEPARTMENT, WE BELIEVE THAT

ALL STUDENTS DESERVE DELICIOUS,
FRESH-FROM-SCRATCH MEALS
THAT THEY LOVE--SO THEY ARE

READY TO LEARN AND NOURISHED
TO REACH THEIR HIGHEST

POTENTIAL.


